
 

 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

245 PEACHTREE CENTER AVENUE NE, SUITE 1200 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA  30303-1257 

 

April 17, 2017 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Frank Ehrhardt, Chief 

Reactor Projects Branch 1 
Division of Reactor Projects 
 

FROM:    Jannette Worosilo, Senior Project Engineer   /RA/ 
    Reactor Projects Branch 1 
    Division of Reactor Projects  
 
SUBJECT:   PUBLIC MEETING SUMMARY – CATAWBA NUCLEAR 

STATION DOCKET NOS. 50-413 AND 50-414 
 
 

On April 12, 2017, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff met with members of 

the public concerning the annual assessment of Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2, in 

Rock Hill, South Carolina.  The purpose of the meeting/open house session was to provide 

opportunities to discuss the annual assessment of Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2, with 

the public for the period of January 1, 2016 – December 31, 2016.  Enclosed are a list of 

attendees and a copy of the poster boards displayed at the meeting. 

 
Docket Nos.:  50-413 and 50-414 
License No.:  NPF-35 and NPF-52 
 
Enclosures: 
1.  List of Attendees 
2.  Poster Boards  
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